
 
 

THE 20-GHOST CLUB LIMITED 
                                                                                                                           

 

JOIN US FOR A FREE ZOOM LECTURE ON 1920’S & 1930’S TRANSPORT 

DESIGN,  

exclusively for The 20-Ghost Club 

 

18:00 ON THURSDAY, 20 MAY 2021 

 

IN THE COVID FREE ENVIRONMENT OF YOUR OWN HOME! 

(Courtesy of John and Mary Narvell) 
 

 
 

     
 

 

 

 

 

We invite you to hear Dr. Gregory Votolato, lecturer at the Victoria and Albert Museum 

and the Royal College of Art where he has taught auto design to students from all over 



the world. Through this lecture, Greg will transport us to the glamorous era of travel, the 

1920’s and '30s. He will highlight sea, air, and of course, land featuring stylish modes of 

transport, not least the Rolls-Royces we drive. 

 

During that period of enormous technological, economic, and political change, citizens of 

the developed world enjoyed their journeys in the most artfully conceived and 

comfortable vehicles and vessels ever made. Yet everything was experimental, so travel 

was still an adventure. We all know a little about that, even today, as we recreate this 

fabulous period in our cars. Let's Zoom on this trip together until we can reunite to enjoy 

a real one.  

Greg Votolato has agreed to do this lecture as a special favour to the Narvells who are 

delighted to present his expertise and enjoyable presentation with the 20-Ghost Club. 

They hope this will appeal to our members and a good number will wish to log in.   

18:00 Thursday 20 May. Dr. Votolato should speak for about an hour.  

Please confirm that you wish to join this lecture with your RSVP to 

narvell@btopenworld.com. You will receive a Zoom link a few days prior to the 

event.   
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